
Sho Kalache (Co-ordinator – PanAm/Parapan Am Games) and Mitch Stambler (Head – 
Strategy & Service Planning) provided a PowerPoint and video presentation on TTC service 
during the PanAm/Parapan Am Games. 
 

 

 

The Board received the presentation and the Chief Executive Officer’s Report – September 
2015 Update for information. 


